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We have decided to push back our Announcement of Financial Results for the Fiscal Year ending on March 

2020 that was scheduled for April 28, 2020, to May 12, 2020. The extra time is needed in order to properly 

prepare the report under the extraordinary conditions caused by COVID-19 pandemic and the state of 

emergency declared by the Japanese government that has forced our company personnel to work from home in 

order to prevent the spread of infection. 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience and concern this may cause to our shareholders, investors and all related 

parties, and appreciate your understanding in this matter. 


